
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT          | January 2020    

   

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

January 27, 2020 

Meeting called to order at 18:54 by Chief Jason Brown. 

 Old Business 

1) All standpipes are now in service. Still getting sand around strainer Quaker brook.  

Estes will take care of it. 
 East Baldwin 

N/A 
 North Baldwin 

N/A 
 West Baldwin 

1) Furnace needs to be cleaned.  Eric Flink will find someone. 

 New Business 

2) Forrest service grant approved. Around $10,000. Received $5000 and matched $5000 

from town budget. Used to acquire pump, foam inductor, 10 lengths of 1 ½”, ¾ mop 

up hose and hose bags. 

1) Gas detector delivered and trained.  Will be put in service on Engine 4 in West 

Baldwin once outlet put in. 

2) A warrant item will be submitted for the March town meeting for building 

maintenance of station 3 (West Baldwin). 

3) Each fire association has plaques that include names of fire fighters that have served 

with distinction. These have not been updated in recent years.  There was some 

discussion on locating them to the community center, but no decision was made at this 

time. 

4) Operating accounts.    

a) East Baldwin account $2,604.54. 

b) North Baldwin $4,150.62. 

c) West Baldwin ?? 

5) Class B uniform fitting will be during the next meeting February 24, 2020, at 6:30 

PM. 
 North Baldwin 

6) Investigate optimal location for heating oil fill or tank. 
 West Baldwin 

7) LED lighting put in place at station 3, with rebate submitted to Efficiency Maine. 

8) Lighting interior, exterior and fuel house.  LED with rebate from Efficiency Maine. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 19.35 PM.   

Next meeting at Baldwin Community Center at 19:00 on February 24, 2020. 

 


